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Gwinnett, Newton, & Rockdale County Health Departments Launch New Website 

 
 
GWINNETT –The Gwinnett, Newton, and Rockdale County Health Departments (GNRHD) announces the 
launch of its new agency website – www.GNRHealth.com.  The new website has a fresh look and a wide 
range of improved site features to better serve as a source of information to the public. 
 
Highlights of the new website include: 
 
Improved Navigation:  Based on research, the new site offers the most important information on the 
homepage in an easy-to-navigate layout.  Much of the information that is frequented on the site can be 
reached within one click. 
 
Downloadable Forms:  Forms can be easily accessed, downloaded, and completed prior to your first visit. 
 
About Gwinnett, Newton, & Rockdale County Health Departments: 
The Gwinnett, Newton, & Rockdale County Health Department works to promote, protect, and ensure the 
health of those who work, live, and play in our community and continually strive to meet the varied health 
needs of residents and visitors.  Our health department envisions safe, healthy communities in which all 
individuals have access to quality, affordable health services.  
Our health departments offer a variety of health services on a sliding scale fee, regardless of income. 
Methods of payments accepted include cash, debit cards, Medicaid/Medicare, Georgia Better Health Care, 
PeachCare, Private Insurance, Visa, Master Card, and Discover Card.   
The Gwinnett, Newton, & Rockdale County Health Departments have health centers in Buford, 
Lawrenceville, Norcross, Covington, and Conyers which are easily accessible via public transportation and 
in convenient locations to a vast majority of clients.   
 
Visit the Gwinnett, Newton, and Rockdale County Health Departments new website for more information at 
www.GNRHealth.com or call 770.339.4260. 
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